Gilgandra Public School Honesty & Courtesy

TO REST OF THE PARTY OF THE PAR

Principal Patricia Howard P.O Box 19
Gilgandra NSW 2827
Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Telephone: (02) 6847-2043 Fax: (02) 6847-2304

25th March, 2019

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

1/2 Moonstones have been hard at work this term and have been recognised for this by achieving their 10 Lion heads needed for a whole class celebration.

We have been reading 'Matilda' by Roald Dahl as a class book each day, and we decided that it would be fun to watch the movie Matilda, while we enjoy a cold drink and some popcorn!

This will be happening next <u>Thursday 28th of March</u>, during our middle session from <u>12:00</u> <u>until 1:45</u>. Students will have a drink and popcorn supplied, so they will not need to bring in anything to eat. If they would like to bring in a small pillow or cushion to make themselves comfy for the movie viewing that will be fantastic!

I am extremely happy to be a part of such a wonderful class of students. What a fabulous year 2019 is going to be!

Thanking you kindly,

Kristy Bartholomew Classroom Teacher